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HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
OF THE CITY OF SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 

 
REPORT TO THE COMMISSIONERS    DATE:  OCTOBER 26, 2016  
 
REGARDING:   PALACE THEATRE PROJECT UPDATE REPORT  

 
Requested Board Action  

No Board action requested.  This item is an informational staff report. 

   

Background 

Staff will present an overview of progress on the Palace Theatre project, including an update on 

the project budget. 

 

  

Staff: Martin Schieckel  266-6580 

           Ross Currier  266-6611 

 

Attachments   

• Attachment – Presentation Slides 


